

Mayor Doug Gaul

Mayor Pro-tem Michael J. Smith

Council Members

Anne Cano, Place 1 Tom Hines, Place 2 Nate Killough, Place 3 Lucio Valdez, Place 5 Bettina Jordan, Place 6

> City Manager Odis Jones

February 15, 2017

Williamson County County Commissioner Pct#4 Larry Madsen 350 Exchange Blvd., Ste. 100 Hutto, Texas

Dear Commissioner Madsen,

The City of Hutto would like to terminate the Interlocal Agreement for use of parks maintenance equipment between the City and Williamson County, that was approved by the Hutto City Council on April 3, 2006, and return the cargo trailer that the County has generously allowed the City to use.

As you know, the City has grown tremendously over the last 10 years and acquired the necessary equipment for our operations and this trailer is no longer needed. Our relationship with Williamson County has been and continues to be a positive working relationship and by no means should the termination of this Interlocal Agreement be interpreted in a negative manner.

The City of Hutto is extremely grateful to Williamson County for providing this equipment in a time of need.

Sincerely

Odis Jones

City Manager City of Hutto

512 759-4030

Odis.Jones@HuttoTx.gov